
Minutes of the Personnel Committee of the Board of Education 
Regional School District 14 www.ctreg14.org 
October 7, 2010 

A meeting of the Personnel Committee of the Regional School District 14 Board of Education was 
held on Thursday, October 7, 2010 in the Conference Room of the Central Office, 5 Minortown 
Road, Woodbury, Connecticut. 

Present were Committee members Scott Baider, Pamela Zmek, Linda Bulvanoski, and Stephen 
Sordi. Superintendent Robert Cronin. Nonnewaug High School Principal, Lori Ferreira and 
Assistant Principal, Jose Martinez 

The Committee Chairperson Stephen Sordi called the meeting to order at 6:46 pm 

The committee discussed the following agenda items: 

Nonnewaug High School Staffing-Discussion followed regarding the unfilled position of Dean of 
Students and Athletic Director. No motions were made during the meeting. 

The personnel committee adjourned at approximately 7:28 pm 

Respectfully Submitted, 
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